
February 11, 2016 

Commission Clerk 

FLORIDA UTILITY SERVICES 1, LLC 
3336 GRAND BLVD. SUITE 102 

HOLIDAY, FL. 34690 
863-904-55 7 4 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

RE: Docket# 150186-WU 

Dear Commission Clerk: 
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Enclosed please find a copy of t he customer notice for staff approval for Charlie Creek Utilities 
in Hardee County. 

On behalf of the utili ty, 

"S/" 1'111-cku.t ~er-ttu~e-<It I 

Mike Smallridge 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED FEB 18, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 00904-16
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



CUSTOMER NOTICE 

DOCKET NO: 150186-WU 

ORDER NO: PSC-16-0043-PAA-WU 

ISSUED: JANUARY 25, 2016 

Notice is hereby given that the Florida Public Service Commission approved the 

Charlie Creek's request to implement a convenience charge of$ 3.00 for 

customers who opt to pay their water bills by debit or credit card. 

The charge shall be effective for service rendered as of the Commission's stamped 

approval date on the tariff sheets provided the customers have received notice. 

If you have any questions about your bill, please call the utility office at 

863-904-5574. 




